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Exec office Fax: 01E11 X11:1 

15th February 2017 

Dear Mr Rheinberg, 

Re: Royal College Review 

Thank you for letter your letter dated 13th February 2017, following your meeting at the 

Countess on the 81h February 2017 with the Medical Director and myself. 

Please find enclosed the following documents: 

• In depth review into baby deaths, advisory medical report from Dr J M Hawdon, 

dated October 2016 
• Letter from the Countess Paediatric Consultant body to Mr T Chambers, Chief 

Executive dated 10th February 2017 
• Observations additional to the RCPCH Review of Neonatal Services at the Countess 

of Chester Hospital NHS FT 

I confirm that the Medical Director and myself will discuss this matter with you at our 
meeting at 2pm today, 15th February 2017. 

PD 
Stephen Cross ! PD 
Director of Corporate and Legal Services 

Chairman Sir Duncan Nichol CBE Chief Executive Tony Chambers
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